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Queenstown Lakes District Council
Meeting Schedule for November 2024
Subject to change. Last amended: 14 October 2024

Public Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 46 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 that meetings of the Council will be held as follows, during the month of November 2024: 

Community & Services Committee 
Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown, Tuesday 12 November at 10.00am
Resource Consent Hearing F & A MACDONALD (RM210796)
Edgewater Resort, Sarwood Drive, Wānaka, Thursday 12 November at 10.00am
Wānaka-Upper Clutha Community Board
Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, Wānaka, Thursday 21 November at 10.00am
Hearing of Submissions on the draft Navigation Safety Bylaw 2024
Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, Wānaka, Monday 25 November at 10.00am
Resource Consent Hearing MCDONALDS RESTAURANTS (NZ) LIMITED
Auditorium, Lake Wānaka Centre, Ardmore Street, Wānaka, Monday 25 November to Thursday 28 November at 
9.00am
Infrastructure Committee 
Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, Wānaka, Thursday 28 November at 10.00am

Workshop Schedule for November 2024
Subject to change. Last amended: 14 October 2024

Community & Services Committee Workshop
Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown, Tuesday 12 November at 11.00am or at the conclusion of the 
meeting
Full Council Workshop
Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown, Tuesday 12 November at 1.00pm
Wānaka-Upper Clutha Community Board Workshop
Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, Wānaka, Thursday 21 November at 11.30am or at the conclusion of the 
meeting
Full Council Workshop
Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown, Tuesday 26 November at 9.30am

Meeting and workshop dates, times and venues are subject to change. Some meetings or workshops may have items 
of business that will be discussed with the public excluded, as set out by the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987.

Mike Theelen
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Regular rabbit control operation in Shotover Cemetery and Gibbston 
Reserve
Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC) has employed the services of a professional contractor to carry out rabbit 
control in Shotover Cemetery on Spence Road and Gibbston Reserve, to further reduce rabbit numbers and their 
negative impact on residential property and vegetation in the areas. 
Control will be carried out in both areas at night on the last Friday of every month, starting on Friday 25 October 
and running through until the end of June 2025. These operations will begin at 8.00pm and are expected to take an 
estimated four hours to complete.
Experienced professional contractors will carry out the night shooting operation within a cordoned off area. Signage and 
personnel will be at all main entry points to ensure no one can enter the area during the operation.  

•	 Please respect the cordon and DO NOT ENTER when signage and personnel are present. 
•	 The cemetery and reserve will be closed when operations are underway. If members of the public are asked to leave 

the area for their safety, please do so. 
•	 Police have been notified of this rabbit control operation. 
•	 Please be aware that noise from firearms, which are suppressed, might be heard outside Shotover Cemetery Reserve 

and the Gibbston Reserve.
•	 In the event of wet weather, shooting will take place the following night.

More information: 
Residents and businesses in nearby neighbourhoods will be notified via a letter drop with details of the rabbit control 
operation.
For up-to-date information on scheduled night shoots please go to www.qldc.govt.nz/pest-control and follow QLDC’s 
Facebook page. 

For further information please contact: 
QLDC Customer Services
Phone: 03 441 0499 
Email: services@qldc.govt.nz


